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8/26/19
Tax ID 75-6062938
Dear Community Partner:
I am writing on behalf of Garland ISD Council of PTAs to request a donation for our silent auction scheduled for May 1, 2020 during our Spring Luncheon.   The theme is “ Under the Big Top.”  Our Spring Luncheon is held annually to celebrate the accomplishments of our local school PTAs.  At this event, typically attended by about 500 community members, we plan to auction off gift cards, merchandise, and services generously donated by businesses like yours. The event proceeds will help support our mission to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.
Garland ISD Council of PTAs is a support organization for the local PTA’s in GISD. Some ways we support the local PTAs are by conducting leader training twice a year, giving scholarships to deserving seniors, donating funds for school supplies and helping with the cost of medical necessities such as glasses for the students of GISD.
We are asking the businesses of Garland, Rowlett, Sachse, and surrounding areas to donate an item/items for our silent auction. Should you make a donation for the silent auction your business will be recognized on our website as well as at the Spring Luncheon. This is an exciting time in GISD and PTA.
Please contact Cassie Kahl if you are able to provide one or more items.  Her contact information is on this letter.  On behalf of every member of Garland ISD, thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Nicole Scott, Luncheon Chair


Cassie Kahl
cassiekahl@aol.com
484-343-3923

